
  THE STRAITS TRADING COMPANY LIMITED 
 (A member of The Tecity Group) 
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF UNAUDITED FINANCIAL RESULTS AND NOTICE OF BOOK 
CLOSURE BY THE GROUP’S SUBSIDIARY 
 
The Board of Directors of The Straits Trading Company Limited (‘Company’) wishes to announce 
that the Group’s subsidiary, Malaysia Smelting Corporation Berhad (‘MSC’), had on 8 August 2008 
released its unaudited financial results for the 2nd quarter ended 30 June 2008 and notice of book 
closure. Please refer to the attached announcements made by MSC. 
 
Mr. Norman Ip Ka Cheung and Mr. Razman Ariffin, Directors of the Company, are chairman and 
director of MSC respectively. 
 
 
Submitted by 
Emily Teo (Ms) 
Secretary 
 
 
The Straits Trading Company Limited 
(Registration No. 188700008D) on 11/8/2008 to the SGX 
 
 
This Announcement will be available at the Company’s website at http://www.stc.com.sg/
 

http://www.stc.com.sg/

